CITY OF TAYLORSVILLE
CITY COMMISSION
SPECIAL MEETING

June 19, 2023

The City of Taylorsville City Commission held a Special Meeting on Monday, June 19, 2023, at
5:00 p.m., at the City Hall Annex.

Present were:

Karen Spencer, Mayor
Diane Bowens, Commissioner
Diana Hilbert, Commissioner

Abbigail Nation, Commissioner
Kathy Spears, Commissioner

Staff present:
Robert W. Myles, City Attorney Steve Biven, City Clerk
Harold Compton, Public Works Director Dan Burke, Comptroller

Kim Forrest, Co-Treasurer/HR

Item #1- Mayor Spencer called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.

Item #2- Potholes
A quote from Louisville Paving was discussed without the previous cost of Hardin Ct and Hardin

Street included. Motion was made by Mayor Spencer and seconded by Commissioner
Nation to amend the previous motion and approve the new cost of $28,856 for the General
Fund potholes. Motion carried with a vote of 5-0.

Item #3- Budget Workshop
Clerk Biven provided the commission with new revenue and expense totals regarding the water

fund. A rate that would be applied to customers and used to estimate revenues was discussed.
Motion was made by Mayor Spencer and seconded by Commissioner Hilbert to approve
the base rate increase of 12.75% for water for city and county customers as presented.
Motion carried with a vote of 5-0.




ADJOURN MEETING
Item #4

Motion was made by Mayor Spencer and seconded by Commissioner Hilbert to_adjourn

the meeting. Motion carried with a vote of 5-0.
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Karen Spencer, Mayor Stephen A. Biven, City Clerk




